
We will be having a special guest, Archer O’Brien come
to speak about social security. Please come out for

food and please be sure to bring your donation for food. 

Suggested donation $5

Welcome to 
Voices of Ability

Formally Self Advocates of Frederick County 

October 8  th

4pm - 6pm 
The Arc at Market St

Please use the Event Entrance

Please RSVP to Megan 
at Mdewing@arcfc.org 


